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Friday 1st April, 2022 

Dear parents and carers,  

I hope you have had an enjoyable week.  

Congratulations to our Year 6 swimmers Alfred, Ted, Ollie, Nathan, Henry, Alice, Olive, Bethany,Grace and Orla 

who competed with 13 other schools in the Arun Leisure Centre Swimming Gala.  

The team did amazingly well and were placed first in the girls’ team event, first in 

the boys’ team event and first overall. We are really proud of them; not only for 

their swimming success but also for their sportmanship, enthusiam and their 

support of each other. We would like to thank Mrs Jones and Mr Robst for 

accompanying the children. 

 

Ukraine Fund Raising 

The Young Governors are keen to do more to support the children of Ukraine and have found a site 

to purchase ribbon in the colours of the Ukraine and pins. They will be selling their pins for 50p in 

the week before the Easter holidays. Any money raised will be donated to Children on the Edge. 

This is a local charity who support marginalised children and is supported by many of the schools in 

the area. If you would like to know more, please follow: www.childrenontheedge.org 

Clubs 

Thank you for completing the club request information. Confirmation of places and invoices will be sent via parentmail 

next week. 

There are some spaces in a few clubs: scrapbooking, netball and book club and we would like to offer recorders to 

year 5 and 6 and country dancing to years 4,5 and 6. Forms via parentmail will follow early next week. 

Easter Holiday activities 

Parklands Community Primary School are hosting Free Forest School sessions for children aged 5 to 11yrs who are 

eligible for income assessed free school meals. 

Sessions will run from Monday 11th to Thursday 14th April, from 9am to 1pm. Children will also receive lunch at every 

session. All sessions will be run by at least one level 3 forest school trained leader. 

Information and booking link: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/302116327067 

Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/woodlandwondersforestschool 

website: https://www.woodlandwondersforestschool.co.uk/ 

 

Attached are the details of an Easter Treasure and prize draw which John Lewis are running over the Easter holidays.  

Children who complete the hunt will get an Easter cookie and some colouring sheets to take away. There is no 

charge for taking part. The prize draw is for parents and does not require a visit to the store. 

Also attached are flyers from the television production company Love Productions. They are the makers of The Great 
British Bake Off and Junior Bake Off. They are making a brand-new programme for Channel 4 and are looking to find 
children to take part in a once in a lifetime wild camping adventure this summer. They are looking for children ages 
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9-11 from all areas of the country, from a range of backgrounds, abilities and ethnicity. You can find more 
information at: www.applyforthewild.co.uk Parents can also email: kidsinthewild@loveproductions.co.uk      

And Finally… 

Over the Easter Holidays Florence Day will be riding 125 miles to Paris. This will be her longest 
ride ever! GULP! We will be riding over 5 days, starting in Dieppe on Monday the 11th April and 
finishing on Friday the 15th at the Eiffel Tower in Paris.  
Florence is raising money to help two charities that are close to our hearts, The Snowdrop Trust 

and Children on the Edge. The Snow Drop Trust - who looked after her best friend Snowy when 

she had Cancer at the age of 5. The Snowdrop Trust made a really big difference to her at a 

difficult time and she would love to raise money to support them: Children on the Edge - A local 

Chichester charity that is a child rights organisation created to support the world’s most marginalised children, living 

in some of the toughest situations including those seeking refuge outside Ukraine. If you can help support Florence 

please use the just giving page to donate.  https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/flo-to-

paris?utm_term=23Nxbykpm  

 

I wish you all a lovely weekend. 
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A reminder of letters sent this week  

Summer club letter 

Sickness and diarrhoea letter  

  

Dates for your diary 

Easter holidays: 11th April – 22nd April 

BSA film night: 29th April 

Year 6 SATS: 9-12th May 

Jubilee celebration day: 27th May 

Summer half term: 30th May – 3rd June 

INSET: 6th June 

Year 1 phonic check: 7th – 10th June 

Year 4 multiplication check: First two weeks in June 

Transition / meet the teacher day: 6th July 

Sports Day:  Tuesday 12th July 

Last day of the school year: Thursday 21st July 
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